
 

 

               

 

 

IMPORTANT LETTER TO JUNIOR SCHOOL PARENTS OF I – V 

CLASSES CANCELLED  

Dear Parents, 

I just got a Notification from the Office of the District School Education Officer 

with the attached letter from the Education Department, which recommends that 

Classes I – V shall be closed in the Urban areas. We have been requested to ensure 

that any order/notification issued by us on the re-opening of our school does not 

supersede the Government order. 

Therefore, we are left with no option but to CLOSE school for Classes 1 to V. 

So, my letters I sent this morning stands CANCELLED.  

Kindly wait for further intimation regarding the classes for I to V. 

Inconvenience is regretted. 

God Bless, 

Br. Solomon Morris 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Intelligence is the ability to adapt to change – Stephen Hawking 

God grant me the Serenity to accept the things I cannot change, Courage 

to change the things I can and Wisdom to know the difference. 



 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Br. Solomon Morris 

Principal 

St. Edmund’s School  

 


